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Dear Committee Members: 

I'm in favor of CEI Hub companies bearing financial responsibility for clean up costs 

in the event of disaster, accident, or mismanagement. But first DEQ has to determine 

whether a risk bond requirement for bulk fuel storage facilities in the state would be a 

feasible.  Let's get this done.   

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Slocum 

 


